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That Environment and Climate Protection Committee recommend 

Council approve the Corporate Electric Vehicle Charging Station Policy 

attached as Document 1. 

 

Ms. Marica Clarke, Program Manager, Natural Systems Policy, Planning, 

Infrastructure and Economic Development Department (PIEDD), introduced Ms. 

Jennifer Brown, Project Manager, Environmental Programs, PIEDD, who spoke 

to a PowerPoint slide presentation which served as an overview of the report  (a 

copy of this presentation is held on file with the City Clerk).  Messrs. Stephen 

Willis, General Manager, PIEDD, and Mike Fletcher, Project Manager, Building 

Engineering and Energy Management, Recreation, Cultural and Facility Services 

Department, were also present to respond to questions. 

The Committee heard from Mr. Matthew Eglin, who emphasized that the Policy 

did not offer enough key deliverables in response to what will only be a growing 

demand for electric vehicle charging stations throughout the City. 

In response to questions from the Committee, staff explained that although 

certain parts of the City currently have good electrical infrastructure, other parts 

require significant upgrades, and that work will be ongoing, as will dialogue with 

the City’s key partners (i.e., Hydro Ottawa).  Asked whether there will be further 

opportunities for public input, Mr. Willis said that this policy, based on best 

practices, will be monitored and reviewed regularly.  Staff agreed to take as 

Direction a request to report back in a year’s time with an update on the Strategy. 

Discussions having concluded, the report recommendations were put before 

Committee and were “CARRIED” as presented. 


